
UK response to the President of the
OSCE Parliamentary Assembly: UK
statement to the OSCE, September 2024

Ambassador Holland thanks the President of the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly
for their work, including continued support for Ukraine and election
observation missions, and noted the wider impact of the situation in Gaza.
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